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Town of Stoddard e
Zoning Board of Adjustment 0CT 16 2015
Meeting Minutes of October 15, 2015

This meeting canceled because, due to ilinesses, there was not a quorum present to do
business.

The next meeting of the ZBA will be held on Thursday, November 19, 2015, at 7:30 pm at the
Stoddard Town Hall.

Respectfully Submitted,

Kathleen Ellis




